
For our World Book Day focus this 
year, we chose ‘Dear Earth’ by 
Isabel Otter. Tessa writes a love 
letter to the Earth, as she wants 
everyone to know how special our 
planet is. The classrooms were 
magically transformed into ‘Oceans’, 
‘The Arctic’ and the ‘Rainforest’ and 
then children had to visit the 
‘Pollution Solution’ room and think 
about the changes they would like to 
see on our Earth.

During the day, all children 
made Eco pledges including 
to stop littering, recycle 
better, use less plastic and 
waste less food and water. 
We hope you will all continue 
this at home? A great time 
was had by all!  

Reception 1 Muhammed S
Reception 2 Priscilla 
Larch Ayat K 
Beech Shanzah
Willow Maryam
Maple Enoch
Woodlands Nevaeh 
Chestnut Imaan
Ash Maryam
Sycamore Mohammed I
Elm Khirad
Oak Ghaniyah
Deputy Principal Jax

Pupil Of The Week

Attendance 
Winners

Willow 100%
Well done!
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